Ce 12 3.20,9

Sayers, Margery

From: Hiruy Hadgu <hadguhiruy@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 10:24 AM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: Testimony on CR122 and CR123

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Councilmembers,

The proposed CR122-2019 (fee-in-lieu) and CR123-2019 are designed to be an end-run around the proposed
moratorium by CB40-2019.

They are designed to give cover to those who're inclined to vote against the moratorium.

For CR122-2019, it is not clear how the fee-in-lieu is calculated. Does it account for the cost of the tunnel or the clean up
cost after the two historic floods, as well as the destruction property, not to mention the lives lost?

If CR123-2019 is intended to modify the design manual to deal with future flooding, the modification can take place
while the moratorium is in effect.

The moratorium is the only leverage the county has to ensure meaningful action is taken on storm-water mitigation.

Hiruy.



